Welcome to Kindergarten!

Dear Kindergarten Families,

It is my pleasure to welcome you and your child to kindergarten! My name is
Jennifer Rose and I will be your child's teacher this year. T have been busy
preparing for the 2024-2025 school year, T am looking forward to meeting you at
Kindergarten Orientation on Thursday, August 29* @ 9:30am.As you prepare for
the school year, I would like to share my list of classroom supplies below.

Items to be labeled with your child's name:

*2 packs of Crayola brand fine tip markers
*2 Crayola brand watercolor paints

*1 pair of wired headphones (inexpensive) - Please open the headphones and place
in a gallon sized Ziploc bag labeled with your child's name. NO EAR BUDS.

*1 backpack large enough to fit 9X12 paper
*1 refillable water bottle with straw (to prevent spills) NO OPEN MOUTH WATER
BOTTLES

Do not need to be labeled:
-6 boxes of Crayola brand crayons (24 pack)

-10 Elmer glue sticks

-3 packs of black, fine point Expo dry erase markers (4 pack)

-4 pack of regular sized PlayDoh containers 40z (no mini sized please)
-1 box each of Ziploc quart and gallon sized bags

-1 tub of disinfectant wipes

-baby wipes

If possible, please bring all school supplies with you when you come to meet me in
August, Please make sure that all the supplies are in a bag that has your
child's name written on it. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and support.
I am looking forward to a terrific school year with you and your child!

Sincerely,
Jennifer Rose



